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What's Been Going On at The Pottery?

Sign-ups have begun for Clay Art Camp! June
30-July 4. This year's camp will be slightly
different than the past seven years: by popular
demand, strong emphasis on wheel throwing
with Steve! And special guest artist instructors!

Make your own; no experience necessary. Tell
two friends! "Art Clay Camp was so much fun for my daughter that

she begged for a second week of it! Leonie and Steve
are delightful and pay just the right kind of attention
to children to bring out the best of their own
individual creativity! Felicia grew from her time with
them." ~ Sarah Strand

One of our guest artist instructor's at June's Art
Camp with be Sesame! We met Sesame and
Tom at the Asian Celebration, making beautiful
music in their calligraphy booth. Since then, there
have been months of fun in the Studio,
decorating pots, making music, Steve taught
them how to make Oregon pizza, and Sesame
taught us how to make the best Taiwanese








http://thestrawberrypatchpreschool.weebly.com/

